
Dear Jessica,  
By this point you're about to graduate college which is so scary to think about. I 

hope you have succeeded in all of the courses you have taken throughout Longwood. I 
hope you learned more about yourself and have become more confident in your 
teaching abilities. How was studying abroad? Was it as scary as I think it's going to be. 
What did you learn from it? I wonder how different or the same your life is now. Are you 
still working at Chick-Fil-A and Macados? I'm curious to see how much you have 
changed. Right now, I am terrified of life after college and you're about to step into it. 
Are you scared? Do you have a plan? Are you going straight into your career or are you 
getting your masters. Do you still want to eventually be a principal? Were you able to 
pay off college debt-free like you had planned? No matter what happened throughout 
your years at college, I hope you are happy in all aspects of your life. You're most likely 
about to dive into a career you love, is it exciting? Right now we're experiencing 
COVID-19. Is it better now? Were you able to go back to school after Freshman year? I 
wonder how Octoberfest and Spring weekends were after freshman year. Since we 
didn't get to experience the end of spring semester this year, I wonder what that will be 
like. Have you built any new relationships? Lost any? I didn't realize how many 
questions I had for you, but congratulations. You made it through college. Now it's time 
to start a new chapter of your life. You're going to be great. Believe in yourself and take 
it one day at a time. Stop thinking too much into the future and appreciate what you 
have right now.  

Sincerely,  
Jessica :) 

 


